
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Hearing Notice 

 
Pursuant to I.C. § 9-14.1-2-1(b), the Indiana BMV will hold a public 
hearing in which comments will be taken from the public regarding the 
proposed consolidation of the Schererville BMV branch, located at 1320 
Eagle Ridge Dr, Schererville, IN 46375.   

The public hearing will be held on August 14, 2025, at the Schererville 
Town Hall, 10 E Joliet St, Schererville, IN 46375, at 6:00 pm CST.  

Alternatively, you can access a live stream of the hearing where public 
comments can be made by visiting https://www.in.gov/bmv/news-media-
and-publications/public-notices/. 

In lieu of making a public comment at the hearing, you may email the 
BMV at bmvpublichearing@bmv.in.gov to express your thoughts on 
this issue. Emails must be sent by 11:59 p.m. on August 14, 2025. 

Notice Published by Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles 

Central Office – Indiana Government Center North 
100 N. Senate Avenue, Indianapolis, IN 46204 

https://www.in.gov/bmv/news-media-and-publications/public-notices/
https://www.in.gov/bmv/news-media-and-publications/public-notices/
mailto:bmvpublichearing@bmv.in.gov

